
Contributions from our members are a vital part of our income. Please use the
enclosed return envelope to send your 2005 tax deductable contribution. In
addition to opperations, We need your help to support our programs, 
particularly the Newsletter and scholarship awards. Please also consider a
major gift to expand our educational programs. Please contact our office if
you wish to use appreciated securities. Thank you in advance for your help.

For this year,we have four annual giving categories:

Contributer - $25.00

Supporter - $50.00

Sustainer - $100.00

Magna Carta Society - $250.00

Gifts of $100.00 or more will be recognized in the Newsletter.

Contributors of more then $25.00 will receive a mailed Newsletter.

 


